

NAME:

DATE:

Written Test Units 1-3 – B1 2025.

1) A. Read the article. Choose from the sentences (A–G) the one which fits each gap (14–18). There are two extra sentences which you do not need to use.

The way we communicate

Over thirty-three percent of the world's population is on the internet and this means the way we communicate is very different now than in the past. (1) These sites are all about sharing with other people. They can tell us news about our friends and others. (2) Maybe some people share too much, and it's better to keep some things to ourselves. But sharing is just one part of communication is different because of the internet.

The internet is also very international. We can share our lives with people all around the world. But what does this mean for communication? Well, we can find out about places we want to visit and what other cultures are like. This can make us think about different ways of living. It also makes the world feel smaller.

We also now spend more time texting, and instant messaging. In this way, we have more time to think about replies, compared to in spoken conversations. But will this change in the future? (3) This means that we need to reply quicker. These apps will probably be more popular in the future, and they create a more life-like way to communicate.

The internet also makes us do certain things more quickly. (4) Back then, people bought newspapers and read articles with thousands of words. Now, online news stories are shorter and many readers get bored if articles have too many words. (5) People will their screens to search and look at information on the internet now, but in just a few years' time, screens will probably be different. Like in the film *Iron Man 2*, we might just our head and arms to find things on a screen in the air!

- A- The way we read is very different now, compared to the past.
- B- We spend more time on the internet than watching TV or listening to music.
- C- Many people use social media networks like Facebook and Twitter.
- D- Apps like Snapchat make messages that we can only see for a short time.
- E- People often don't talk to people face-to-face and prefer talking in messages.
- F- However, the way we read in the future will probably become more active.
- G- But this also means that we often see photos of people eating their dinner and taking photos of themselves.

B. Read the article again and answer the questions in your own words.

- 1 What is bad about sharing?
- 2 How does the internet make us think about the size of the planet?
- 3 Will we answer messages more slowly or more quickly in the future?
- 4 How long were newspaper articles in the past?
- 5 How will we use screens in the future?

2) Complete the conversation with the correct form of the verbs in brackets.

- A: Hi Oliver. How are you?
 B: I'm fine thanks. I'm just (1) (do) my homework. I (2) (think) it's really hard. And you?
 A: I'm (3) (go) to singing class. I normally (4) (have) it on a Tuesday night.
 B: But did you (5) (do) your homework? It's for tomorrow morning!
 A: I (6) (do) it in class, while the teacher wasn't (7) (look).
 B: You shouldn't (8) (spend) your time in class doing homework!
 A: I know, but I don't (9) (have) any spare time. I'm
 (10) (practise) for a big singing competition and want to spend my time on that.

3) Choose the correct words to complete the sentences.

- 1 We **are going to visit** / **visit** our grandparents at the weekend.
- 2 I think in the future **we living** / **will live** on other planets.
- 3 The plane **arrives** / **going to arrive** at 6.30.
- 4 I hope Uruguay **are winning** / **will win** the next World Cup!
- 5 You can't get to the station? I **will take** / **am taking** you in my car.
- 6 This film is so boring, I'm **not going to finish** / **don't finish** it.
- 7 I can't meet you later. I **see** / **'m seeing** Anna tonight.
- 8 The film **starts** / **starting** at 7.15. We need to leave now!
- 9 I'm tired, so I think I **do** / **will** do my work later.
- 10 I **am being** / **am going to be** late tomorrow. I have a doctors appointment.

4) Complete the conversation with these words.

about never ought should usually

- A: I am so tired. I (1) have enough sleep.
B: What time do you go to sleep?
A: About 11 p.m.
B: Well, you (2) go to sleep earlier.
A: I (3) go to bed at 9pm, but then I start reading when I'm in bed and I can't stop.
B: How (4) doing your reading before bed?
A: Yes, I (5) to try something like that. Maybe I could read in the living room until 9.30 and then go to bed.

5) Complete the sentences with these words.

awful bossy dishwasher electricity follow grow install lazy successful

- 1 That film was There was no story and it was really boring.
- 2 You can me and I'll show you where the bus stop is.
- 3 Ben is so He just watches the TV all day and he never does his homework.
- 4 I want to be a doctor when I up.
- 5 Can you put the on? All the plates and glasses are dirty.
- 6 Please down the television. It's much too loud!
- 7 My girlfriend is so She always tells me what I should eat and when I should go to bed.
- 8 I think there is a problem with the The lights and the TV don't work.
- 9 I want to an antivirus on my computer. Can you help?
- 10 Eva is really She started a business when she was 19 and now she's rich!

6) Choose the correct answer (A, B or C).

- | | | | |
|---|---------|---------|---------|
| 1 I am really bad maths. I find numbers difficult. | A at | B with | C in |
| 2 You need to plug the television before you can watch it. | A up | B on | C in |
| 3 My brother is still afraid of the dark. | A of | B in | C about |
| 4 I am keen all outdoor activities. I really love camping and hiking. | A about | B at | C on |
| 5 I am fed up my little sister. She's so rude! | A of | B with | C at |
| 6 I love hanging out my friends at the weekends. | A of | B on | C with |
| 7 My alarm goes at 6 a.m. every morning. | A off | B about | C at |
| 8 I'm very interested learning other languages. | A in | B of | C about |
| 9 I am so bored this website. It's just people taking selfies. | A at | B about | C with |
| 10 Can you help me set my computer? | A over | B up | C at |

7) Read the email below from your English-speaking friend Sam, and the notes you have made.

From:	Sam
Subject:	English conversation club
Hi	
I'm thinking of starting up an English conversation club for anyone who wants to practise speaking English and I thought you might be interested.	
Great idea!	What do you think would be a good topic to talk about in the first session?
	The club could meet at my house or in a local café – which do you think would be best?
	Would you be able to help me get some other people interested in the club?
Yes – explain	See you soon
Sam	

Write your **email** to Sam, using **all** the **notes** in about **100 words**.

This image shows a single sheet of white paper with horizontal blue or grey ruling lines. The lines are evenly spaced and run across the width of the page. There are approximately 20 lines visible. The paper appears to be a standard notebook page or a sheet of stationery designed for writing.